
Scare  yourself  at  The
Edinburgh  Dungeon  this
Halloween

As Halloween approaches, join The Edinburgh Dungeon as they
extend their opening hours to ensure visitors don’t miss out
on  a  night  full  of  tricks  and  treats  at  Scotland’s  top
attraction for scary fun.

 

Warning BURKE IS BACK, The Edinburgh Dungeon will be taking
visitors back in time as they unveil the horrors of one of the
darkest periods in the capital’s history as the Capital’s most
notorious criminals return to the Home of Halloween.

 

As historic hauntings go, the presence of the infamous Burke &
Hare  doesn’t  get  more  chilling.  So  be  prepared  as  the
murderous pair return to The Edinburgh Dungeon this October to
mark the anniversary of their final killing – the Halloween
Murder.

 

With plenty of thrills and frights guaranteed, The Dungeon
will be open late on the 31 October and 1 November from
10am-10pm (with additional extended hours on 30 October and 2
November from 10am-6pm) so make sure you don’t miss out!

 

For  more  information  and  tickets
visit  www.thedungeons.com/edinburgh.
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